
Notice of Vacancy
COMPOSER
The Department of Music at Stanford University is inviting applications 
for the position of tenure-track composer at the rank of Assistant 
Professor.  The envisaged starting date is September 1, 2008.

Candidates should be, or show every promise of becoming, distinguished 
composers.  The successful candidate should also have strong teaching 
qualifications as well as interest and expertise in one or more additional 
areas of performance and/or research, including, but not limited to, music 
theory, music performance, computer music, and non-Western music.  
Teaching responsibilities will involve courses primarily in analysis and 
composition, at both undergraduate and graduate levels, as well as the 
supervision of individual composition research. Courses may also be 
taught in the candidate’s additional areas of expertise.

Stanford University is an affirmative-action, equal-opportunity employer.

Letters of application, together with a curriculum vitae, list of works and 
performances, and three to five letters of reference, should be received on 
or before October 1, 2007, and sent to:

Dr. Mark Applebaum, Composer Search Committee Chair
Attn.: Debbie Barney
Department of Music
Stanford University
Stanford, CA 94305-3076

Other supporting materials will be requested at a later date.
Please do NOT send scores or recordings at this stage of the search.


